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Comments: I have been enjoying the peace and beauty of the Sandia Mountains for many years. The last thing

we need is more traffic and pollution in the spring, summer, and fall from this proposed coaster. This is not to

mention the harm to old growth trees and wildlife. I've seen first hand what the Forest Service has done to the

ring of ancient  Ponderosa Pines at the bottom of Capulin Springs-chopped them all down and left there as a

graveyard. 

Please, no more improvements.


